
September 20, 2022 meeting notes 

Lancaster County Southern End Chapter 

Friends & Follow Patriots, 

Thank you all for joining us for the FreePA Southern End Chapter meeting in September. 

 

Wendy Fink, candidate for State Representative (District 94), spoke on her win in May and election process. 

She also encouraged us to get involved: volunteer poll workers, poll greeter, poll watcher, door knocking and 

monetary donations.   

Sam Faddis also shared on Tuesday evening. He reminded us to question everything, as he elaborated on Act 

77 and election integrity.  Sam spoke about the PA Patriot Coalition, a group that has grown to include 40+ 

patriot groups, that act as a vehicle for all groups to work together, with a goal to return to in person voting.  

 

NEXT MEETING  

October 18, 2022 FreePA Southern End Chapter doors open 6: 30, meeting 7:00 pm 

We welcome Kirk Wolfe, husband, father, pastor, New Holland police officer, retired from USAF, and an 

Elizabeth Township committeeman. Kirk is going to share with us how his faith plays a part in his roles as 

committeeman and police officer, especially in a public middle & high school. 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

October 26, 2022 “2000 Mules” showing 6:30 PM 359 Buck Road Quarryville 

November 8, 2022 Election Day  Get out and VOTE! 

November 15, 2022 FreePA Southern End Chapter Meeting PA State Representative Dave Zimmerman (99th 

District) 

  

Donations received go toward the attorney retainer, support of those in community who may have lost their 

jobs, education, speakers, training, building/ printing fees. Please join us & bring a friend! 

Any questions, please reach out FreePASouthernEnd@prontonmail.com 

Best regards, Heidi King   

Member Lancaster County Southern End Chapter 

mailto:FreePASouthernEnd@prontonmail.com

